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South Avenue in Fort Walton Beach Closed Beginning Aug. 1st  
 

South Avenue in Fort Walton will be closing at 7 a.m. on Monday, August 1, for 
about 7 weeks while crews conduct drainage repairs. The closure will be from Taylor 
Street and Woodham Avenue. 
 
A detour is set up for Woodham Avenue to Davenport Road, to Taylor Street, and 
back to South Ave. Residents will be allowed access to and from their homes, 
but no through traffic will be permitted. This is a heavy traffic area, so please plan 
for delays.  
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